
July xx, 2023 
 

The Honorable Senator Kyrsten Sinema 
317 Hart Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510 
 
The Honorable Senator Mark Kelly 
516 Hart Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510 
 

Dear Senator, 

We are writing today to ask for your support for S.1838 the Credit Card Competition Act of 2023.  The 

broken credit card marketplace and the burdensome fees it imposes impact every Arizona retailer and 

our customers.   

CCCA will introduce competition and choice into the marketplace, will provide relief to Arizona 

merchants, boost innovation, and reduce costs for all Arizonans.    

We the undersigned strongly urge your support for this important piece of legislation. 

Sincerely, 

 

 


